
 

 

 

FFWPU Europe  
13.04.05 (8th May 2017) 
Sent to all Nations and Communities/Cities   

 
International Blessed Family Convocation in the USA  

 
 
Dear Blessed Families, 
 
We would like to inform you there will be an International Blessed Family 
Convocation being held in Barrytown, New York in the United States on 
the 19

th
 - 20

th
 of May 2017. We apologize for the short notice, but it may 

just suit someone who is looking for an international match. 
 
We will be holding our European Convocation on the same weekend 
and, by chance will have one Blessed Family Director, Susan 
Crosthwaite attending the American Convocation - so she will be there to 
help in any way she can. 
 
If you are interested, please act quickly and inform Orlande Schenk at 
pmc@ esgd,org   by the 12th of May at the latest, if you want your child's 
profile to be displayed.  
 
The easiest way is to have or create a profile on 
www,bcmatching,org  Otherwise you can also send the profile directly to 
Orlande and she will forward it. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
David Hanna, 
(European Blessed Family and Education Department) 
+44 208 467 2296 
+44 779 6626 294 

 


